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On August 8, 2007, Laclede filed a Verified Application, Case No.  

GS-2008-0038, requesting a revision in the replacement requirements for Case No. 

GO-99-155, establishing the adequacy of the Company’s copper service line 

replacement program and leak survey procedures for soft copper service lines.   

On September 6, 2007, Staff filed its recommendation in Case No.  

GS-2008-0038, stating Laclede’s request is consistent with the goal of the program of 

assuring public safety.  On September 13, 2007, Laclede filed its response to the Staff 

Recommendation stating it is willing to accept the modified program terms as set forth in 

the recommendation and reserved Laclede’s right to renew its request for additional 

modification in the terms of the program. 

On September 20, 2007, the Commission issued an Order Granting Reduction of 

Replacement Requirements.  Staff was directed to continue to report to the Commission 

annually of Laclede’s progress.  Staff’s reports shall be made in Case No.  

GS-2008-0038.    
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 Therefore, this case may be closed. 

 
BY THE COMMISSION 

 
 
 
 

Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary 

 
 
(S E A L) 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 28th day of March, 2008. 
 
Dale, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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